
Minutes of the Planning Commission meeting held on January 14, 2015 
 
Members present: Stewart Beattie, Bob Stelz, David Farnum, Peter Robertson, Todd 
Williams, Peter Berman. 
 
Member absent: Paul Myers. 
 
Chairman Stewart Beattie called the meeting to order at 7:05. 
 
The minutes of the November 12, 2014 meeting were approved on motion of Bob 
Stelz seconded by David Farnum. 
 
The parking situation was the subject of discussion and Stewart Beattie read his 
report to the Town. 
 
The ZA reported his inspection of the shed located on the corner of Beechnut Lane, 
the status of the Breznick application for the garage and the ZBA’s decision on the 
Slade application. 
 
The Commission discussed the situation regarding a fire escape at the Historical 
Society building. 
 
The Commission inquired regarding Bromley’s plans and the ZA reported that the 
did not expect final results from the ongoing testing until late spring. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 P.M.  


